
MEMO 
To: Kristopher Byrd, Well Construction and Compliance Section Manager 

From: Travis Kelly, Well Construction Program Coordinator 

Subject: Review of Water Right Application G-19027 

Date: March 31, 2021 

The attached application was forwarded to the Well Construction and Compliance Section by the 
Groundwater Section. Joe Kemper reviewed the application. Please see Joe’s review and the Well 
Report.   

Applicant’s Well #1 (JOSE 9971): Based on a review of the Well Report, Applicant’s Well #1 
seems to protect the groundwater resource. 

The construction of Applicant’s Well #1 may not satisfy hydraulic connection issues. 

Approved:


